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25 Litten road
Howick-Auckland

Dear Madam,

Would you be so kind to send me any informa&ion
you have on your Association for Home Birth,
I am writing articles for a feminist magazine in Holland
on all topics women concerning. And because home-birth
is as common as can be in Holland, I would like to know
more of the background of the situation here in Ne Zealand,
to be really informed and to be able to give the real facts,
I would be most grateful to you,

yours sincerely,

Hanneke de Graaf
(permanent resident of New Zealand)
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